
Thank you for reading this.  
 
Oregon farmers have a right to manage their farms according to their own lights. 
Oregon farmers have a right to protect their livestock. 
These things are not in dispute. 
 
In dispute is simply this: killing contests. 
They are an exceptionally cruel way to go after any species. 
 
Please support principled wildlife management by supporting HB 4075. 
 
Melinda Fleming 
 


